
Tempe Union High 
Class of 1961 

Photo Memories Of 
The 40 Year Reunion 

October 19, 20, 21, 2001 
Sunday Picnic 

“Forty Years And Still Going Strong!” 



Sunday Picnic 

Sunday Afternoon 
October 21, 2001 



Temperatures were in the high 80’s by noon, but that didn’t stop the class of ’61. 



Elaine 



Someone finally remembered to get a group shot at the picnic. 
How many classmates can you recognize after 40 years… 



Another Shot of Some of the Reunion Attendees.  



Henry Kohlenberg and his kids found shade under the old bridge 



Sunglasses and shorts were the dress of the day.  Guys with less hair than Herb wore hats. 



Jane gets a chance to chat with Ms. Montgomery, Elissa’s mom. 



Jess Thompson and Bob Mahr 



Jess, Eddie and Dan 



Tom, John, Dick and Martha enjoy lunch and conversation. 



John Black with his old Jeep    Judy (LaFontaine) 



At one time or another everyone cooled down in the shade of the old bridge. 



Larry, Elissa, and Jane 



Linda (Blalock) and her husband Ron enjoying their lunch. 



Renewing old friendships. 



Bob and his wife Judy found a great patch of shade near the lake. 



Margaret (Hyer)      Neil 



Nick & Bob share video camera information 



The sign on the bag said, “Will M.C. for food.”  Paul found his spot of shade. 



Barbara, Gracie, Judy & Elaine 



Al Hobbs, Cindy Windes, Betty (Baird) and Pam 



Neil, Dick and Eldon 



Kathy, Linda, Martha and Margee 



A bunch of old guys at the park, swapping stories of the old days in Tempe. 



THE END 

 Thanks to all you classmates that took the time, effort and expense to make 
the trip back to Tempe for the reunion. 

 Elissa (Montgomery) Tap, gets the “Travel Award” for traveling the furthest 
(Arlington, MA) to get to Tempe.  Tom Krill came in second, traveling from 
Lexington, KY. 

 Thanks too, to all those that helped make this reunion possible including 
Sharon McGaughy, Pat Moffat, Paul Turner, Larry Windes, Bob Mahr and my 
wife Sara Clark. 

 A special thanks to all those that sent notes of thanks for the great time they 
had.  It made the time and effort worth while.  

 I’ll continue to track the location and information about our classmates.  I can 
be reached at tempe61.com 

 Best wishes, and I hope to see everyone in Tempe for the 50 year reunion…    
Dan Clark. 
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